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November 22-23, 2022 
 

 
Temporary Closure Notice 

 
 
The Clerk’s Office at the Family Justice Center Courthouse will be closed temporarily on 
Tuesday, November 22 and Wednesday, November 23, due to a staffing shortage resulting 
from a COVID-19 outbreak.  
 
You may use the drop box in the lobby to submit papers for filing or our electronic filing 
system available at www.scscourt.org. If you need assistance with a restraining order, 
please visit the Restraining Order Help Center.  
 
  

http://www.scscourt.org/

